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From: Jay Tyrrell 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Please do not implement CR-102 

Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 11:58:29 AM 

External Email 

Dear Mr. David Forte, 

WTF! David 
No hearings, so I cannot follow a trail of logic as to this ruling that you imposed on 
consumers. 
Wasn't’ a vote on any ballot I have seen, you did this on your own. 
My auto insurance went up 25%, and we have a spotless record, driving and credit. 
So you do everything right and a bureaucrat in Olympia decides that he will arbitrarily change 
things and provides no chance for input. 
Shame on you. 
We have elected officials that I will be in touch with. 

Sincerely, 
Jay Tyrrell 
5384 Snow Goose Ln 
Blaine, WA 98230 


